
                 
 
                      

                       

 

 

 

     November 9, 2023 

 

 

Mr. Kevin Wayne Johnson 

CEO, Executive, Leadership and Career Coach 

The Johnson Leadership Group LLC 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

On behalf of the BLACK ENTERPRISE team, we would like to thank you for generously 

giving your time and sharing your expertise as a coach at the 2023 Black Enterprise Black Men 

Xcel Summit hosted by FedEx.   

 

With your support, the event was a huge success. The attendees thoroughly enjoyed the 

One-on-One Executive Coaching, and based on the feedback we received, many found it 

informative and insightful. We are very grateful for the time you took out of your busy schedule 

to address our attendees. 

 

It was a pleasure working with you and hope that we will have the opportunity to 

collaborate again soon. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Shayda Mulder    Seimond London 
Shayda Mulder       Seimond London 

Events Coordinator       Copy & Research Chief 

BLACK ENTERPRISE       BLACK ENTERPRISE 
 
 

 


